
Honorable Mayor and City Council. 

 

The Cannon Falls Fire Department is requesting permission to accept an offer from the Pine Island Fire 

Department for our 2000 Chevrolet Grass Rig.  The offer is $25,000 which would include a new radio.  

We have talked to truck salesmen that have looked at the truck and feel that this a fair offer.  This sale 

would be in compliance of Minnesota State Statute 471.64 on sale of property.  The money from this 

sale would go into the Fire Department Equipment Fund. 

 

Thank you, 

John Miller 

Fire Chief 

 




